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Senior Representative Report

· All 11th and 12 grade students met with a KHEAA representative to check their KEES money. Also, Bob McDermott from KHEAA presented “Paying for College 101” to our 11th and 12th grade students, as well as their parents.
· Mrs. Embry has been meeting with 12th grade students, as well as 11th graders planning to graduate early, to discuss DHS graduation requirements and current academic status.
· Over the past month, various admission counselors and recruiters have visited from University of Kentucky, Mount Saint Joseph University, Thomas More College, Navy, and Army.
· The Brighton Center is presenting their “It Makes Sense” program to 9th and 12th grade classes. This program teaches the importance of personal finances and credit.
· Mrs. Embry took a group of students to the Northern Kentucky Regional College Fair at Thomas More College last Tuesday. Several students also met her there and participated in the event that included over 75 colleges and universities from around the country.
· Michael Whalen has been accepted into the Duke Energy NaviGo Scholar Program for their Engineering program. Michael will receive one-on-one personalized college and career coaching, learn networking skills, and experience hands-on activities while interning with Duke Energy.
· 29 seniors have taken the KYOTE test today. By meeting the benchmark on the KYOTE, students will become academic ready and will not have to take remedial classes in their freshman year of college.
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